
 

 

13.9.21 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

One of the first things I would like to do at Ellington is to re-establish a strong and 

successful Parent and Teacher Association.  

Research has shown that parental involvement has a very significant impact on a child's 

achievement and attainment at school. A successful PTA will help to provide parents 

and teachers with the opportunity to exchange views, work together and develop mutual 

trust and confidence. 

Would you like to join the PTA at Ellington Primary School? We currently have a few 

very dedicated members of the PTA but would like to expand this. No experience is 

needed, just enthusiasm to help create brilliant experiences for the children at 

Ellington and also raise much needed funds for school.  

If you are interested, please come along for a cup of tea/coffee and a biscuit on 

Wednesday 15th September at 9am after drop off, or on Monday day 20th September 

at 6pm. We can have a drink and chat about plans for the year ahead and share ideas 

as to how we can move forward. Parents, carers, grandparents, aunties, uncles, all are 

welcome.  

 

 

If you would like more information, but are unable to attend either of the ‘meetings’, 

then please feel free to give me a call or come into school for a chat.  

Best Wishes,  

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher  


